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Message from the Headteacher Newsletter Date: 3 July 2018 

Dear Parents and Children, 

 

We recently had our OFSTED report published and we are pleased to announce that we are 
still a good school. Ofsted recognised the hard work of staff and our commitment to the 
safeguarding and welfare of all pupils. 
 

ôThe quality of teaching is improving quickly.  Pupils told me how much they enjoy the 
more creative ways that staff are now starting to teach them.  Pupils are happy and  be-
have thoughtfully in calm classrooms.  They respond well to the new arrangements for   
rewarding their good behaviour.õ 
 

ôPupils say they feel safe at school.  They are confident to approach staff with any       
concerns.  They told me that staff listen to them and act quickly in response to any issuesõ 
 
ôStaff give children worthwhile opportunities to develop their skills to speak, write, solve 
mathematical problems and relate well to other children and to the wider world.õ  
 
Please look on the school website for the full report. 

Thank you for your continued support. The children had a wonderful sports day last week 
and the sun shone! Lots of trips are planned for the next few weeks and I am sure the   
children will enjoy the museums, nature reserves, and even Blackpool Zoo. We have had a 
swap around day last week and the children have had a chance to work with their new 
teachers.  If you would like to see your childõs new teacher before the start of next year 
please make an appointment through  the school office. 

 
Mrs J Rainey 

 

 Dinner & After School 
Club Fees  

Please can all  outstand-

ing monies be brought up 
to date by Friday 6th July. Failure to 

do so WILL result in  services being   
withdrawn.  Thank you  

Parking at School 
 

For Health &        
Safety reasons, 
please can we ask 
that parents DO NOT use the school 
drive or car park for dropping or 
collecting their children.  

 

Can we also reiterate that parents 
must park responsibly and           
considerately, avoiding blocking 
residents driveways or restricting 
access to their property. 
 

Many thanks for your co-operation 
in this matter. 

 

Breakfast & After School Club    
 

Please can we remind parents of the       

importance of booking sessions IN           

ADVANCE. 

On the Day  

If you need to book Breakfast Club we ask 

that you ring the office before 3pm on the 

afternoon prior to session needed. 

If you need After School Club, please ring 

the office before 3pm. 

The above also applies for the cancellation 

of sessions. Thank you  



/ƘǊƛǎǘ ǘƘŜ YƛƴƎ w/ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭΣ /ŀƭŘŜǊōǊƻƻƪ !ǾŜƴǳŜΣ .ǳǊƴƭŜȅΣ ..мм пw.Φ  ¢Ŝƭ - лмнун пнфмлу 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ōǳǊǎŀǊϪƪƛƴƎ-ǇǊƛΦƭŀƴŎǎΦǎŎƘΦǳƪ 

KEY DATES  

Non-Uniform Day - Friday 6th July 

Year 6 Trip - Tuesday 10th July 

Year 2 Trip - Wednesday 11th July 

Non-Uniform Day - Friday 13th July 

Friends of CTK Summer Fayre - Friday 13th July 

Year 6 Production - Wednesday 18th July (2pm 

& 6pm) 

Year 1, 3, 4 & 5 Class Trips - Thursday 19th July  

Leavers Mass Y6 - Friday 20th July  

Click here 
for our online 
diary 

Friends of CTK -  Summer Fayre 
   

Donõt forget it is our annual Summer 
Fayre on Friday 13th July!  

It will start straight after school at 
3.15pm.   

 

If anyone knows or has contact with 
any small or local businesses who may 
be   willing to donate a raffle prize 
please let Mrs Clegg or Andrew Tootle 

know.  
 

 
After School Club will run as normal on 

for the Summer Fayre.   

End of Year Trips  
Letters have been sent out for 

this yearõs class trips.  
Yr 1 - Blackpool Zoo  

Yr 2 - Fleetwood Museum & 
Lifeboat Centre  

Yr 3 & 4 - The Hive @ Bolton  

Yr 5 - National Museum @ Liverpool  

Yr 6 - Moorland House @ Rochdale  

Please help us by getting consent forms and 
payments in ASAP.  Thank you  

School Lottery  
One lucky CTK Mum not only won 
this weekõs lottery but has also     
managed to grab a Tree Top         
Adventure at Go Ape for 10    
people just by supporting Christ 
the Kingõs School Lottery.  If you 
want to join up details are below 
or you can click this link.    

JOIN HERE - Good Luck!  

Non Uniform Days 
 

Friday 6th July  
 Please bring a bottle - 
this can be anything from shampoo 
to fizzy pop to champagne 

 
Friday 13th July - Please bring    

chocolate 
 

We are also looking for filled jars of 
goodies for our  Jarbola  stall.  These 
can be filled with anything from 
sweets, hair accessories, pens,    

pencils, rubbers, soaps, bath bombs 
etc 

http://www.king-pri.lancs.sch.uk/pages/calendar/index?calendar_id=5482
http://www.king-pri.lancs.sch.uk/pages/calendar/index?calendar_id=5482
http://www.king-pri.lancs.sch.uk/pages/calendar/index?calendar_id=5482
http://www.king-pri.lancs.sch.uk/pages/calendar/index?calendar_id=5482
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/christ-the-king-rc-primary-school/supporter
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CTK SPORTS ACTIVITIES 
 

There has been a lot of sporting events held over the last few weeks, take a look at our 
gallery below! 

Year 6 competed 
in a Netball   tour-
nament and did 
fantastically well, 
finishing 4th place 
out of all the 

schools in Burnley! 
Well done to them! 

A huge well done to two year 4 
boys who took part in a cross 
country race and ended up    

taking 1st & 3rd place. Amazing   
effort from Team CTK!!   

Sports Day  

Y3 & 4 took part in an       
Athletics competition winning 
Silver out of around 18 

schools !!  
#TeamCTK #Proud 

The rain just about held off so we could enjoy our annual sports day -  
thank you to all who attended to cheer the children on! 

More photos to follow on our website 


